
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on January 6, 2016. (1) Mark Speer, representing 
the Parsonage Committee, reports that the painting is done of the walls. The flooring will be 
done in about 2 weeks and cabinets are ready to be installed after the flooring is down. Then 
they will be ready to paint trim. The total spent on the parsonage as of December 31, 2015 is 
$30,298.81. No other business discussed. 
 

Documented by: Kaylene Poff 
 
 


